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HB 3075 will put low income people at a huge disadvantage on trying to obtain 

firearms due to all the permit, training and background checks. Low income single 

parents will have an even harder time trying to obtain a firearm to protect themselves, 

it could take weeks to months for them to obtain the 2nd amendment right to 

purchase and obtain a firearm to protect themselves.   


